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LifeSpring Expands Floyd County Office, Holds Open House 
 

(NEW ALBANY, IN)—LifeSpring Health Systems invites the public to an open house at 

their Floyd County location in New Albany, Indiana to celebrate their expansion.  

 

The office building on Grant Line Road has been expanded, allowing LifeSpring to serve 

more clients, hire more staff, and provide more service options. LifeSpring 

President/CEO, Dr. Terry Stawar, said, “This expansion is a great example of 

LifeSpring’s growth within the local communities. We look forward to being able to 

provide more services to residents of Floyd County.” 

 

Please join the celebration on August 6, 2014 from 4PM – 6PM at 2820 Grant Line 

Road, New Albany, Indiana 47150. Light refreshments will be served. See below for a 

map showing the office location.  

 

For services, the Floyd County office can be reached directly at 812-981-2594.   
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